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STUDENT POLICY COMMITTEE 
 

February 5, 2020 

Minutes 

 

 

The Committee met electronically to finalize revisions to the Academic Misconduct Policy. 

 

The Committee has invited the Dean of Admissions, representatives from both Math and 

English, and the Director of the First Year Experience Program to meetings in February and 

March to discuss the use of SAT scores in the admissions and placement processes.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted by K. Marsland 

 
 

  


